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1st – 5th – Spring Break – NO SCHOOL 
12th – Early Dismissal
15th – PTA Mtg @ 8:30 a.m.
           Spring pictures 9 – 10 a.m.
           RISE Testing begins for 5th 
grade
18th – All Pro Dad @ 7:30 a.m.
19th – Early Dismissal 
22nd – RISE testing week for               

5th and 4th grades
26th – Early Dismissal
29th – NO SCHOOL
30th – RISE testing week for 5th, 4th 

and 3rd grades
Ear ly D ismissal - out at 12 :50 . 

CONNECT WITH 
US!

ROSECREST
ATTENDANCE CHALLENGE

Raccoons, are you ready to accept 
a challenge?  During the month of 
April, we will be tracking each 
classroom’s ON-TIME attendance.  

* The classroom with the best 
record will win an EXTRA recess!  *

We look forward to seeing you at 
8:10 a.m. each morning!

Hello Rosecrest Families!

As we are in the last quarter of our school year, we want to 
remind you that RISE TESTING will begin for grades 3-5 with 
5th graders taking their first test the week of April 15th. 
Specific dates and times for each grade level was emailed to 
families on March 13th. If you have additional questions or 
didn’t receive this information, please contact your child’s 
teacher. Thank you for supporting end of year assessments! 

Attached to this month’s newsletter is information about 
CLASS CONFIGURATIONS for next year and how to PROVIDE 
FEEDBACK on your child’s class placement. Please carefully 
read this information and request a learning survey if you 
would like to provide parent feedback on your child’s class 
placement next year.

I hope everyone had a beautiful Spring Break and we all look 
forward to continue learning together for the next couple of 
months!

Brittney Ambrose
Principal
The Rosecrest community strives to foster belief in self, 

respect for others, and a lifelong love of learning.



P TA  C O R N E R
April 15 – 
Please join us for the PTA meeting at 8:30 a.m. in the Hub. 

April 18 – 
Don’t miss ALL PRO DAD @ 7:30 a.m. in the cafegymatorium. 

Save the Date – 
Another Spirit Night  is in the planning.  Details to come!

May 13 – 17 – 
Mark your calendars for Teacher Appreciation Week!  More 
information coming soon.  

  
     

 

The Carnival is Coming!  
This important fundraiser ensures Rosecrest PTA has the 

capacity to provide the traditional events we love and 
introduce new, annual programs that enrich families’ 

experiences at Rosecrest. But we can’t do it without your help!  

Join Us! 
Friday, May 

3
5 – 8 p.m.

SPONSORSHIPS: 
We invite individuals and 

businesses to sponsor a carnival 
game or activity.  

Receive signage recognition for 
your contribution.  

Please contact the PTA at: 
rosecrest60@gmail.com 

if you are interested.  

AUCTION INFO. 
• We are now accepting silent 

auction items in the office.  
Donations may include 

physical items, services or gift 
cards.                   All donations 

are tax deductible.  

• Watch for details about how to 
contribute to themed    
classroom baskets.
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